
Please let us know if you have any questions and 
have  SO much fun with our fuzzy friends!






HOSTING A GREAT 
WE KARE BEARS PARTY!

3 . For some good ideas on where to donate your We Kare Bears, review the

charity list we will send you about a month prior to your event. 

 1-2 weeks prior to your We Kare Bears party, fill in the Delivery Instruction flyers.

We will send those to you about a month before the event. 

1. Post your We Kare Bear party flyer in your Market Center

We will email this to you about a month before. Fill in your event date (it is best at

a weekly business meeting when your spring Kares 4 Kids presentation is!)

4. At your party, staple the completed Delivery Instructions flyers to your delivery

bags. Fill the bags with We Kare Bears and give them to agents to deliver them!

Invite your agents to be a part of delivering them, and have them go straight from

your meeting, to the charities and children! 

5. Please be sure to take a lot of photos AT your We Kare Bears party, as well as at

the deliveries and share them with us or tag us when you post them #Kares4Kids.

Your fuzzy friends and all of their supplies will be delivered to your market
center close to the end of February. 
Please start asking your agents, ALC, and Culture committee where they
might want your bears to go (a great question to ask at your weekly Team
Meeting).  

Several supplies are included

such as 185 cuddly We Kare
Bears, 2 taggers with plastic
fasteners, 4 large spools of
red ribbon, 1 measuring tape,
200 printed We Kare Bear
tags, 16 red & white bags for
delivery, and 20 bag flyers.

2. Once you receive your bears, choose a business meeting to assemble them.

On your We Kare Bears Party date at a Business Meeting, lay out the bears,

ribbons and tags on the tables. Agents can wrap the ribbon on the We Kare Bears

and write a simple note on the tags during the meeting. Give them some

inspiration and ideas on what they might write.

ASSEMBLY & PARTY INSTRUCTIONS:

➡️ Each bear should have a red ribbon tied around it's neck (about 1 yard of 

ribbon, using your measuring tape), and a Kares 4 Kids tag attached by a tagger

gun with a plastIc fastener. A good way to do this Is to push the tagger/fastener

straight through the middle of the ribbon bow, so the tag is front and center.

➡️ Staple flyers to the gift bags, and place about 12 bears in each bag for delivery.

➡️ Be sure to take photos at your Bear party! If you post to Facebook or

 Instagram, tag us so we can share. Or email photos to marcifair@gmail.com and

ppgassistant@gmail.com.

➡️ Invite new agents, different agents, and anyone else who would like to join you

to the actual delivery of the bears. The deliveries are always fun and

heartwarming.
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